Any girl interested in playing JV field hockey next fall please see Mr. Badgley or Mrs Wolf-Rochford.

Today is the last day for NJHS permission slips for our last trip to Schofield to play Bingo. They are available outside of
the girls locker room. The trip will be June 16. See Mrs. Wolf with any questions.

NJHS members should be turning in their service hours sheets. All sheets should be turned in by June 6th.

Today continues the NYS Science 8 Performance Assessment for Mr. Krysty and Mrs. Redd's groups in room 331.

Any student NOT taking the test should plan to bring a book to read to their REGULAR Science classroom for the
period they normally have Science. Reading quietly is the only allowable alternate activity during NYS Assessments
for those students who are opting out.

Any girl interested in trying out for Kenmore West varsity or jv soccer team in the fall must attend a brief sign up
meeting Wednesday June 1 at 3:30 in the KMS cafeteria. Again a brief girls soccer sign up meeting June 1 at 3:30 in
the KMS cafeteria.

Please note that all library books need to be returned yesterday!

Will the following students please come to the library with their overdue books immediately following
announcements:

Gianna Acosta
Jonathan Cruz
Nathan Dangelo
Hope Falzone

Alyssa Gibson

Alex Grosse

Emma Kandler

Mya Kompare

Ryan McNamara
Delaney Reid

Caleb Saxbury

Rylie Schulz

Zachary Szustakowski
Thomas White

The following students need to report to room 331 just after announcements this morning for their Science 8 Lab
Assessment makeup:

Haley Brunner
Andrea Krug
Da'Naeya Rainey
Dakayah Winfield

Mrs. Delbello's morning lessons are cancelled.




